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Motorsport should be fun. You should feel safe, enjoy the sport and
everyone should be treated with respect.

If you have a concern about the safety or wellbeing of a child
you MUST report it to the Club Safeguarding Officer or the
Motorsport UK Safeguarding Team

Motor Club Name/Organisation: Motorsport Vision Racing (MSVR)

Club Safeguarding Officer Name: Liz Goodrich

Telephone number: 07866 921741
Email address: liz.goodrich@msv.com
Location: (if applicable e.g. Event HQ) Race Administration

If you have an immediate concern about a child or person, contact:
The Police via 999 (emergency) or 101 (non-emergency/concern)
Other organisations offer 24-hour helplines such as Childline (0800 1111)
or the NSPCC (0808 800 5000)

The Motorsport UK Safeguarding Team can be contacted on
01753 765000 [ 07851 248672
safeguarding@motorsportuk.org
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